
Item PE 20/5 referred from Planning and Transportation Advisory Board of 
3 March 2020 
 
The report of the Director of Street Scene, Leisure and Technical Services presented 
a revised Joint Transportation Board Agreement between the Borough Council and 
Kent County Council for consideration.  There were no financial implications related to 
the proposal and therefore no impact on the Medium Term Financial Strategy. 
 
A copy of the revised Agreement (attached at Annex 2 of the report) incorporated an 
amendment to paragraph 2.2 of the First Schedule agreed at the meeting of the Joint 
Transportation Board held on 23 September 2019, stating that Parish/Town Council 
representative(s) nominated by the Area Committee of the Kent Association of Local 
Councils (KALC) would be able to speak on any item on the agenda.  It was confirmed 
that Parish/Town Council representatives would not have voting rights as part of this 
amendment. 
 
RECOMMENDED:  That the revised Joint Transportation Board Agreement (attached 
at Annex 2 of the report) be approved. 
 
*Referred to Cabinet 
 
 
 


